
Thanks for all the hilarious money jokes! I just love 
reading them. I’ve posted a few on my fridge and a few 
below for you to enjoy. If you’re reading this, it is April. 
April is a special month for me! April 25th is World 
Penguin Day, and April is National Credit Union Youth 
Month! Be sure to check if your credit union is having 
fun activities for you throughout the month to help you 
save. More about that on the back. I am saving for a new 
comic book and I’m helping Kiwi save for college and 
Sheldon save for his first chemistry set! What are you 
saving for?

Your Friend,
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Want to win a cool prize? What are you saving 
for - either short-term or long-term? Draw a 
picture of it and send it to me by May 15th. You 
will be entered to win a cool prize. And who 
knows...maybe I will even put your picture on 
my fridge! Mail your picture to me at: Pee Wee 
Penguin, c/o MASC, 2005 N. Kavaney Dr., 
Bismarck, ND 58501. Be sure to include your 
name, age, and credit union!

Hey Kid
s,

Pee Wee

Coloring Contest!

Money Jokes
Why did the student eat his dollar bill?
His mother told him it was for lunch.

Why can’t you bend a penny in half?
Change is hard.

April 25TH is 
world penguin day!

SARA, AGE 9RICHLAND FCU

DEVIN, AGE 8MILE HIGH FCU

ALEXIS, AGE 8

NORSTAR FCU



April is Youth Month

Fun Maze

April is National Credit Union Youth Month, a perfect time to learn about developing healthy savings habits and 
the importance of putting money aside. You can save for both short-term and long-term goals. Your credit union 
is ready to help you on your financial journey!

Help the Pee Wee members get to 
the credit union to deposit their 
money!

Answer key

T-Rex’S Short-Term Savings EXAMPLES:
• Special candy treat 
• Video game
• Pokémon cards
• Toys
• Skateboard

pterodactyl’S long-Term Savings EXAMPLES:
• First cell phone
• First car
• College
• First apartment
• Future needs


